
 

Notice of Quorum 
 
 
 
 
 

Pursuant to SDCL 1-25-1, notice is hereby given that a 

potential quorum of Board of Trustee members will be 

present for the purpose of attending an event for advisory 

board members. Official board action will not be taken.  

 

September 30, 2025, 5 – 6:30 pm, WDTC Event Center, WDTC   

Campus (800 Mickelson Dr., Rapid City, SD, 57703)   

 

  

 

 
 


